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           "From possibility to reality…"  

          
       

26th February 2021 

 

Re-opening of School for All Year Groups 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We do hope you and your families are well during this time.  

As you will be aware, the government have advised schools to return on Monday 8th March 2021. We are very much 
looking forward to seeing you all again. 

Our return to school will be very similar to our return in September 2020.  In order to make this transition as smooth 
and as safe as possible, please read the guidance below.  

To ensure that we limit the number of people in the playground at one time, we have staggered the drop off and 
collection times for all year groups.  Classes will line up separately in order to reduce the risk of contact. Please do 
not cross any barriers in the playground as they are there to protect you and your child. You will have a 10-minute 
slot to drop off and pick up your child. 

The start and end times of the school day are as follows: 

Year group Morning drop off times End of the day collection 
times 

Years 1 and 2                  8:30am                  3.00pm 

Years 3 and 4 8:40am 3:10pm 

Years 5 and 6 8:50am 3:20pm 

  

 Enter the school through the playground entrance 

 Wait in the playground two metres apart from other families and children (please do not let your child play 

in the playground) 

 Your child will be collected by an adult from their group  

 This process will be repeated for collection at the end of the day.   

 
Please ensure that you are on time for drop-off and collection. 
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Uniform/PE 

● All children should wear their full De Bohun school uniform on their return in March.  

● On their allotted P.E days, your child should come to school in their P.E kit which will be worn throughout 
the day. This will avoid them having to change their clothes. You will be given your child's P.E days at the 
start of the new term in April by the class teacher. 

Lunchtime arrangements 

Lunchtime arrangements have not changed since last term. Please remember to book your child’s school dinner via 
the Parent SchoolGrid website - https://app.schoolgrid.co.uk/login   

Social distancing/Hand washing/Hand sanitising  

Children will sit with the other children in their ‘bubble’. They cannot interact with children in other year groups or 
‘bubbles’. Hand sanitiser will be applied by staff to children’s hands as they enter their classroom and as they leave 
the classroom. Anti-bacterial hand wash is available in every classroom and children will be encouraged to use this 
during class activities or at specified times of the day. Each child will have their own pencil case with their own 
equipment in order to limit contact with shared resources. 

 
Please remind your child/ren of the importance in following instructions when they return to school, to ensure we 
keep everyone safe.  
 
If you have any questions about these procedures, please do not hesitate to contact either of the Assistant 
Headteachers on j.auvache@debohun.enfield.sch.uk or s.perkinton@debohun.enfield.sch.uk  
 
You will already have received details about our breakfast and after school clubs, if you require any further 
information, please contact the school office. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 8th March.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Sandie Perkinton and Jo Auvache 
Assistant Head Teachers KS1 & KS2 
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